
Bocce General Meeting 

December 19, 2018 

President Ed Thomas called the meeting to order @ 3:30 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a 
moment of silence. 

Secretary Lori Miller read the minutes from the November meeting.  Moved and seconded to approve as 
read. Motion carried. 

There was no Vice President’s report. 

Treasurer Pam Burnett read the current treasurer report.  Moved and seconded to approve as read.  
Motion carried. 

In her absence, Debbie Wilson, Activity Coordinator, sent information on the pizza party.  71 people 
were served and the net profit was $23.85. Ticket sales for the Bocce Ball are down.  It was asked that 
team captains urge their members to purchase tickets for the Ball on Jan 12. Pie ala mode or strawberry 
shortcake will be served at the meeting on Feb 27th. 

Bob Mullins announced that 2 teams still each need one player.  Again he will not be doing the 
membership next season and Linda will also not be working on the membership committee.  We need 
someone to step up for these positions. 

Ron Davis wished everyone a Merry Christmas and said that if Thursday games were rained out, the 
teams involved would have until Jan. 10th to make up the game. 

Ed asked for volunteers to research costs to redo the bocce courts and to approach Wynne with 
suggestions.  Bob Heslop, Ed Thomas and Ed Carroll will meet with Steve Hogan and report back. 

Diane Moskwa and Carol Perella volunteered to compose letter and petition to present to Wynne. 

The Raffle for the old bocce balls was won by Michael and LindaRieberger. 

There was no further business – the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted…….. Lori Miller Secretary 

 


